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14.4.21 

Letter to Parents about our Relationships and Sex Education 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Department for Education has announced changes to Relationships and Sex 
Education (RSE). 

These changes come into effect from September 2021 and all schools are required 
to comply with the updated requirements. 

This means that we have reviewed our RSE Curriculum and Policy in order to ensure 
that our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their: 

• Age 

• Physical and emotional maturity 

• Religious and cultural backgrounds 

• Special educational needs and/or disabilities 

We would welcome your feedback on this. 

How you can help: 

We’re planning to hold a consultation meeting in the coming weeks and if you’d like 
to participate, please email: admin@askernlittlemoor.com 

A meeting will then be arranged. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Carol Ann Turner 

Executive Head Teacher 
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